
 
From: No Reply [mailto:Noreply@pmo.gov.uk]  
Sent: 12 October 2017 10:11 
To: Damian Eaton <damian.eaton@stockport.gov.uk> 
Subject:  

 

 
  
  
  
  

1O DOWNING STREET 
LONDON SW1A 2AA 

  
  
  
  

Dear Mr Eaton 
  

I am writing on behalf of the Prime Minister to thank you for your letter of 2 

October. 
  

I have passed your correspondence to the relevant Department so that they can 

look into this matter in further detail.  I hope this is helpful. 

  

Yours sincerely 

  

Correspondence Officer 

Direct Communications Unit 
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